
 
 

      
  

    

   
   

 

   

4th of July 
Garbage and Recycling Services 

The 5 Customer Convenience Centers and the 
Main County Landfill 

will be CLOSED on Friday, July 4th . 

There will be no residential curbside services 
for recycling, garbage, or yard waste 

on Friday, July 4th 

For more information visit indianriver.gov 

https://indianriver.gov


 
 

 

     
      

      
            

 
    

             
            

         
 

  

   

 
           

 
        

          

             
 

        
    

                           
        

        

  
    

            
 

                           
        

         

4th of July 
Indianriver.gov 

Garbage and Recycling Service Schedule 

Location Garbage Services Recycling Services 

Unincorporated IRC 

Garbage services will be shifted by one day. 
Friday customers will be serviced on Saturday, July 5th. 

City of Fellsmere 
If you have questions regarding your service schedule, 

please call WM (formerly known as Waste Management) at 569-1776 or visit Recycling services will be shifted by one day. 
www.wmFloridaHoliday.com . Friday customers will be serviced on Sat., July 5th. 

City of Sebastian If you have questions regarding your service schedule, please call WM 
(formerly known as Waste Management) at 569-1776 or visit 

www.wmFloridaHoliday.com . 

If you are a Friday customer, your garbage will be serviced on your 
next scheduled service day. City of Vero Beach 

If you have questions regarding your service schedule, 
please call the City of VB Solid Waste Division at 978-5300. 

If you are a Friday customer, your garbage will be serviced on your next scheduled 
No changes to recycling services. 

service day. 
If you have questions regarding your service schedule, Indian River Shores 

If you have questions regarding your service schedule, 
please call Republic Services at 562-6620. 

please call Republic Services at 562-6620. 

No changes to garbage services. 
If you have any questions regarding your service schedule, please call the Waste Pro 

at 595-9390. 
Town of Orchid 

No changes to recycling services. 
If you have questions regarding your service schedule, 

please call Waste Management at 569-1776. 

www.wmFloridaHoliday.com
www.wmFloridaHoliday.com
https://Indianriver.gov
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